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November 18, 2019 

 
Chief Eric Girt  
Hamilton Police Service 

155 King William St. 

Hamilton, ON, L8R 1A7 

 
Dear Chief,  

On behalf of the Ontario Law Enforcement Torch Run, I would like to congratulate you as your Service will be a 
recipient of the “Top Zone Fundraiser (Department)” which will be presented at the Law Enforcement Torch Run 
Kick-Off Conference in Kingston on: Saturday, January 25, 2020.  The award will be presented at the Dinner portion 
of the Conference which runs from 6:00pm – 8:00pm.  Four Points by Sheraton Kingston, 285 King Street East, 
Kingston, ON K7L 3B1 

This award was created to recognize Services who demonstrate the highest level of financial success within their 
designated Torch Run Zone for the fiscal year.   
   
Hamilton Police Service is most deserving of this Award.  Your combined dedication and encouragement of others 
speaks volumes to the continued success of the Ontario Law Enforcement Torch Run for Special Olympics.  Keep up 
the great work.  Spread the word … but most importantly, continue to enjoy the passion, and camaraderie that 
comes with being involved with such a worthy cause.  
  
If you have any questions please contact Brock Robinson, Manager - Ontario Law Enforcement Torch Run, 416-447-
8326 ext. 264 or via e-mail at: brockr@torchrunontario.com.  
   
Yours sincerely,  
  

  

  

Sgt. Mark McGugan, London Police Service  
Director, Ontario Law Enforcement Torch Run  
 
CC – Allen Schultz, Torch Run Representative 
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